
July 10, 2008 

Ron Kautz 
N9503 County Road K 
Merrillan, WI 54754 

RE: Conditional Case Closure 

ENVIRONMENTAL & REGULATORY SERVICES DIVISION 
BUREAU OF PECFA 

2715 Post Road 
Stevens Point, Wisconsin 54481 

TDD#: (608) 264-8777 
Fax#: (715) 345-5269 
Jim Doyle, Governor 

Jack L. Fischer, A.I.A., Secretary 

Commerce# 54754-8050-03-A DNR BRRTS # 03-27-151426 
The Inwood, N9503 County Road K, Merrillan 

Dear Mr. Kautz: 

The Wisconsin Department of Commerce (Commerce) has reviewed the request for case closure prepared 
by your consultant, Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC, for the site referenced above. Commerce 
has determined that this site does not pose a significant threat to the environment and human health. No 
further investigation or remedial action is necessary. 

The following condition must be satisfied to obtain final closure: 

• All four temporary monitoring wells (TMW-GP-2, TMW-GP-5, TMW-GP-7 and TMW-GP-8) must be 
properly abandoned within 60 days and the appropriate documentation forwarded to Commerce at the 
letterhead address within 120 days of the date of this letter. Noncompliance with the abandonment 
requirement and deadline can result in enforcement action and financial penalties. 

This letter serves as your written notice of "no further action." Timely filing of your final PECFA claim (if 
applicable) is encouraged. If your claim is not received within 120 days of the date of this letter, interest 
costs incurred after 60 days of the date of this letter will not be eligible for PECFA reimbursement. 

Thank you for your efforts to protect Wisconsin's environment. If you have any questions, please contact 
me in writing at the letterhead address or by telephone at (715) 345-5307. 

Sincerely, 

~) 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
Site Review Section 

cc: Ken Shimko, Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 


